
Eagle Bend Ladies Golf Association 
Minutes of the August 5, 2014 General Meeting 

 

Barbara Ramsey, President, convened the meeting at 1:30 pm.        

Old Business 

Minutes – The minutes of the July 8, 2014 meeting were approved.  

Swing Fore a Sister – Teresa Holm reported that the tournament raised approximately $22,000 
net.  The membership applauded co-chairs Jan Gordon and Teresa.  Barbara Ramsey announced 
that they will chair the Swing tournament next year.   

Directories – If anyone has extra 2014 directories, please send them to Barbara Ramsey for 
distribution to members who haven’t received one yet.  If necessary, EBLGA will print additional 
directories to share with new members.   

New Business 

Treasurer’s Report – Emi Lacy reported that all bills to date are paid and that the association 
has $3307.59 in its account.  

Awards – Lona Wilson encouraged members to sign the sheet on the bulletin board if they 
break 80, 90, or 100.  Those who do will receive the appropriate pin.  

Nominating Committee Report – Barbara Ramsey announced the nominees for officers for 
2015: 

President – Kathy Simmons 
Vice-President – Jayne McManus 
Secretary – Martha Katz 
Treasurer – Linda Johnson 
Tournament Chair – Madeline Clegg 
Past President – Barbara Ramsey 
 

The proposed slate will be posted in the ladies locker room.  Members who wish to write-in 
additional candidates may do so.  Voting will take place during the September General Meeting.  
 
Sunshine Award – Kathy Simmons announced that we are soliciting nominations for the 2014 
Sunshine Award.  Members should submit nominations to Kathy by August 20th.  An e-blast will 
be sent to all members. 

Announcements 
 
Chautauqua – The member-guest tournament will be held August 11th and 12th.  Forty teams 
have signed-up.  
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Pace of Play – The course Marshal has been asked to be more assertive in urging slow groups to 
play more quickly on Tuesdays.  If a group is a full hole behind, they may be asked to skip a 
hole.    
 
EBLGA Championship – Members are encouraged to sign up for the Championship tournament.  
About 11 places are available.  Participants will play four 9-hole matches over the two days.  A 
rules sheet will be distributed in advance.   The sign-up sheet is available in the Pro Shop.  The 
sign-up sheet for the pot luck after party at Kathy Chesnos’ home is on the bulletin board by the 
computer. 
 
2015 Schedule – Members of the Board met with Michael Wynne and the Pro Shop staff to 
review the 2014 season and begin making plans for 2015.  The Pro Shop will add two play days 
next year – one Tuesday during the last week of May and one during the second week of 
September.  Tee times are reserved for EBLGA members during the first three Tuesdays in May 
and during the last two Tuesdays in September.  The Board will also provide a list of suggested 
games for next year.   
  
The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 pm.  
 
 

Submitted by Martha Katz, Secretary 
August 5, 2014 
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